
AwardsAwardsAwardsAwards    

Dojo pointers for last  
week are… 

Kwilkyn -  

Jessie & Codey 
 

Lostledan–   

Oliver & Keah 

Heads awards -   

Dan E, Isabel & Rune 

Lunchtime Awards 

Connie, George, Ricco & 
Lottie 

 

Ridiculous Readers 

Well done to our Ridic-
ulous Reader who is… 

Amelia 

 

Well done to all of you ! 

After School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School Clubs    

Week  Week  Week  Week      

Beginning 17.12.18Beginning 17.12.18Beginning 17.12.18Beginning 17.12.18    

    

There will be no There will be no There will be no There will be no 

Clubs this weekClubs this weekClubs this weekClubs this week    

AUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERM    

NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER ----    Issue 12 Issue 12 Issue 12 Issue 12 ----    14th Dec14th Dec14th Dec14th Dec    

At Celtic Cross Education… 
we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

This will be our last This will be our last This will be our last This will be our last 

Newsletter this term.  Newsletter this term.  Newsletter this term.  Newsletter this term.  

We hope that you all We hope that you all We hope that you all We hope that you all 

have a Merry      have a Merry      have a Merry      have a Merry      

Christmas and Happy Christmas and Happy Christmas and Happy Christmas and Happy 

New Year.New Year.New Year.New Year.    

See you all on       See you all on       See you all on       See you all on       

Monday 7th  January Monday 7th  January Monday 7th  January Monday 7th  January 

2019201920192019    

Menu ChangesMenu ChangesMenu ChangesMenu Changes 

There will be a change to the dinner 

menu on the following days, 

    18th Dec - Chicken Noodles, Mac & 

Cheese or a Jacket 

20th Dec - Fish & Chips or Jacket 

Weekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly Attendance 

Our Attendance for 

the week 3rd Dec 2018 

to 7th Dec 2018 was 

Kwilkyn Class 96.75% 

Lostledan Class 96.99% 

Pedreven Class  100% 

TOTAL  97.36%   

Well done!! 

 

Poppy AppealPoppy AppealPoppy AppealPoppy Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who do-

nated to the poppy appeal we 

raised £61.23. 

Friday ClubFriday ClubFriday ClubFriday Club    

Kernow Sports are planning on 

running a sports club on a Friday 

from 14.1.19 to 25.3.18. 

The club will be for KS2 pupils and 

will cover alternative sports such 

as archery, dodgeball, nerf wars, 

crossbow etc 

Further details will follow. 

Christmas Dinner  & Christmas JumperChristmas Dinner  & Christmas JumperChristmas Dinner  & Christmas JumperChristmas Dinner  & Christmas Jumper 

We will be having our Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 19th Decem-

ber and      children are welcome to wear their Christmas Jumper if 

they wish. 

 



DIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATES    

              

18.12.18 - Cinema Trip 

19.12.18  - Christmas Dinner /  
            Christmas jumper day 
      (optional)               
 
20.12.18 - Last day of Term 

PFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook Page    

If you would like to join the PFA    
Facebook group please email                                        
sallymjones1@gmail.com or                       
annieeabbott@gmail.com  

Music LessonsMusic LessonsMusic LessonsMusic Lessons 

Woodwind Lessons - Tuesday at 1 pm 

Guitar Lessons - Thursday at 9.00 am 

Piano Lessons - Friday at 1 pm 

Brass Lessons—Fridays at 1 pm 

Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19 

Fri 7th June 2019 and Thurs 25th July 

2019.  

Sports & PESports & PESports & PESports & PE    

PostcardsPostcardsPostcardsPostcards    

PE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of Fame    

Do you have any photos for our display for the PE Wall of Fame.      

If you take part in sports or physical activity outside of school then let us know 

by bringing in a photo so that you can join our 'PE Wall of Fame' & we 

can celebrate your success.  

 Can you complete our Physical Activity Christmas Challenge?  Can you get your parents to 

complete the challenge?  Send your results/photos into school to  pe@celticcross.education     

 

Important Notice !Important Notice !Important Notice !Important Notice ! 

Any clubs or organisations who we advertise 

through our Newsletter and are not  affiliated 

with Grampound with Creed School are       

reminded that they must have the necessary 

insurance, qualifications and DBS checks in 

place. This is to ensure the welfare of the   

children and is not the responsibility of                    

Grampound with Creed School. 


